
 

Kingstone, Hereford HR2 9HJ ⦁ Tel 01981 250338 
Email: ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk ⦁ www.kingstone-thruxton.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of Primary:  Mrs Elissa Vigus 
 
 

22nd October 2019 
       
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
YEAR 5 SWIMMING – COMMENCING 6th November 2019 
 
Year 5 will be going swimming for the second half of the Autumn term on Wednesday 
afternoons, commencing on Wednesday 6th November, 2019.  This will be for 7 weeks in total. 
All children must bring a swimming bag with towel and costume.  Children with long hair must 
wear swimming hats. 
  
Transport costs will be £1.50 per week.  The school pays for the cost of the swimming lessons so 
we would appreciate a contribution to cover the cost of the transport. Total cost for the 7 weeks 
is £10.50 which should be made via ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) no later than Tuesday 5th 
November 2019.  If you have any difficulties accessing ParentPay or have forgotten your login 
details, please contact the office.    
 
In order for children to be placed in the right area of the pool it would be useful to know what 
level of ability they have in the water.  As such, could you please fill out the tear off slip below 
and send it back to school with your child. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
E. Vigus 
Head of Primary 
 
 
 
SWIMMING – Year 5 Second half of Autumn term 2019 
 
Child’s name: ………………………………….……………….…. 
 
Cannot swim at all       
 
Can swim with arms bands      
 
Can swim a width without any buoyancy aids                                                   
 
Can swim a length without any buoyancy aids    
 
I am happy for my child to wear goggles which I will provide    

http://www.parentpay.com/

